
  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

Middle Country School District school buses are now equipped with cutting-edge GPS technology called 

Wheres The BusTM that lets you know precisely when your child’s bus will arrive at your bus stop. This 

application is free and will provide up-to-the-minute bus arrival time and location information for all Middle 

Country school buses.  By using the Wheres The BusTM app, you will be able to wait for the bus in the 

comfort of your own home and eliminate the stress of rushing to the bus stop unnecessarily. 
 

The Wheres The BusTM application is simple to set up and takes less than 5 minutes: 

 

1. Download the Wheres The BusTM app from the App Store (iOS / Apple) or Google Play Store  

(Android).  

2. You will be prompted to create an account.  

3. Select Middle Country from the dropdown menu and provide your student’s information.  

4. Once your student’s information is verified, your account will be active.  

5. Log in to the app from any Internet enabled device (smartphone, tablet, PC, iPod) and access  

       real-time bus information for your student(s). 

 

Technical support and questions on signing-up your 

child is available at support@wheresthebus.com. 
 

I encourage you to try this exciting new technology, as we continually strive to provide you with the best 

possible transportation service. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Lisa Myers 
 

Lisa Myers 

Middle Country School District 

School Transportation Administrator 

 


